
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. It is time to make each 

vote count. The electoral college does not represent the will of the people. One person one vote is 

democracy 

Kindly, 

Kent Brooks 

Kent Brooks  
kentjbrooks@gmail.com  
15929 SE Celsiana CT  
Damascus, Oregon 97089 
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